
March 1, 2017 

Re. Rezoning and floor area ratio (FAR) for our cluster of tvvo 4 story 

buildings- 1955 Woodway Place and 4941 Lougheed Highway, 

Burnabv 

Dear Mr. Ian Wasson, 

My name is Suzan Colcleugh. I am vvriting as suggested by someone at 

the City of Burnaby, Planning and Building department when I visited 

yesterday. I was given your name and told that the final decision to 

rezone lies vvith Mayor Derek Corrigan and council. 

My quest presently is to educate myself so I can be better aware of the 

possible options - for myself, as well as for some other co-owners of the 

buildings noted above. There are a few of us who are opposed to the sale 

of the buildings to developers, and who are concerned that there might 

be other owners who will be swayed to sell without further investigation 

into the matter, and who might regret it later. 

All this started when I was at our strata AGM last Thursday, and found 

out then that there is an interest amongst quite a few of the people 

present to dissolve the strata and sell to developers. The strata directors 

have been aware of this for a while but chose to keep it quiet in case of 

panic by ovvners. (FYI one of our strata directors works for A WM 

Alliance Real Estate Group Ltd., the company recently chosen to 

manage our buildings. This company is also a real estate company, and 

is apparently one that is managing Trump's new tower downtown). The 

whole thing has this horrid essence of a real estate gold rush. 

A bit about me, and I will keep it precise. I am a single mother of 4 

children. I was living at the affordable housing by Bellwood A venue 
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